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Submission Heading: Transparency in Annual Reports 
 
Relevance/Terms of Reference: The capability and performance of Greyhound Racing NSW and 
governance of the industry. 
 
What I would like to say: 
 
I would like to know how we could get GRNSW to be more transparent with their annual reports as 
most items are not itemised.  They just give a total  eg vehicles each year.  They give a cost for.  The 
vehicles for the year less depreciation but there is no record of the vehicles traded in or sold.  It looks 
like there is an excessive increase in cost of the vehicles from 2004 to 2012.  I would like to know 
why. 
 

Seymour Vasilakis. 


